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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

HB 1689 would provide that it is unlawful to remove a shopping cart from the parking area of a 

retail establishment with the intent to deprive the owner of its use or to be in possession of any 

shopping cart that has been removed with the intent to deprive the owner of its use. The crime 

would be punishable by up to 1 year of imprisonment in a county jail, a fine of up to $1000, or 

by both such fine and imprisonment. The measure is not anticipated to have a negative fiscal 

impact on the state, however there is the possibility for increased revenue collections dependent 

on the number of convictions/fines. 
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